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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2019 9:44 AM
To: Ken Lassa
Cc: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR
Subject: PECFA Variance Request approved - Kautzer Property; BRRTS # 03-10-554767

Ken, 
 
The request to update the well drilling bid variance from $1,835.70 to $3,418.20, an increase of $1,582.50 has been 
approved. The cost to prepare a change order request is not approved, as this change was not requested by the DNR 
Project Manager (see Task 36 in the UCCS Task Reference Guide #26) .  A change order request for the original scope of 
work was approved on 6/12/2018 by Gina Keenan.  
 
Please submit a copy of this email approval at claim time. 
 
-Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matthew Vitale 
Phone: (715) 839-3760 
Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Ken Lassa <klassa@reiengineering.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 2:51 PM 
To: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR <duabchi.vang@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Ken Lassa <klassa@reiengineering.com> 
Subject: RE: Kautzer Property; BRRTS # 03-10-554767 
Importance: High 
 
Good Afternoon Dee, 
 
On 11/22/19 REI was on site to conduct the final groundwater sampling event.  This was accomplished.  We had 
coordinated to be on site the same time as Komarek Well Drilling for them to abandon the two potable wells.  The 
original bid from Komarek which was approved by Gina Keena was for $1,835.70.  I have attached this original 
approval.  When Komarek arrived on site, they indicated that they assumed these wells were small diameter and not as 
deep.  Thus, They could not finish the project with the materials they brought with them.  Their revised cost estimate is 
$3,418.20, a difference of $1,582.50.  I have attached a copy of this revised costs along with a U & C request which has 
this listed on variance cost and our change order to get this all figured out.  Please review for approval and contact me 
with any questions you may have.  Upon the abandonment of these wells, the previously approved scope will be 
complete.     
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ken Lassa 
 


